
 
August 20, 2015 
Announcement 961 

 

Claims with Modifier 57 that Denied Incorrectly will be 

Reprocessed 

Certain claims processed on or after July 28, 2014, and before February 9, 2015, that were appropriately billed 

with modifier 57 may have denied incorrectly due to National Correct Coding Initiative (NCCI) edits.  Affected 

claims will be automatically reprocessed and the results will be reflected on remittance advices dated August 21, 

2015. 

 


